
The JFK Assassination Records Review Board (ARRB) is seeking a Press and Public Affairs 

Officer for a one-year appointment.  An independent federal agency with the responsibility  to 

identify, secure, and make available all records relating to the assassination of President John F. 

Kennedy, the ARRB is entering the last year of its three year mandate.  The duties of the 

position include the management of the Board’s press, public, and congressional relations.  The 

position requires substantial experience in press and public affairs and related issues.  The 

successful applicant must be eligible for a Top Secret security clearance.  Send or fax resumes to 

Personnel Office, Assassination Records Review Board, 600 E Street  NW, Washington, DC 

20530.  FAX: (202) 724-0457.   


